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Florida’s Turnpike Resurfacing Project from south of Atlantic Avenue  
to North of Boynton Beach Boulevard Begins on Sunday, September 8 

 
Palm Beach County, Fla. – Florida’s Turnpike is scheduled to begin a resurfacing project from 
Atlantic Avenue to Boynton Beach Boulevard, on Sunday, September 8. In addition, the 
following ramps will be resurfaced:  
 

• Northbound entrance ramp from Atlantic Avenue 
• Southbound exit ramp to Boynton Beach Boulevard/SR 804 (Exit 86) 

 
It is anticipated that these improvements will cost $10.2 million and construction is expected to 
be completed in 2020. Please note, this schedule may change due to inclement weather or 
unforeseen conditions. 
 
Efforts will be made to minimize traffic and noise disruptions, but lane closures, ramp closures 
and detours will be necessary. Closures will generally take place during off-peak hours and will 
be announced in advance in the Turnpike’s weekly traffic advisory. 
 
For more information about this project, call 1-800-749-PIKE or go to 
www.floridasturnpike.com. Drivers may dial 5-1-1 for real-time traffic information or visit 
www.fl511.com before traveling.  
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